Tobacco Sale Prohibition (Automatic Prohibition) Orders

Peel Public Health inspects tobacco retailers for compliance with the Smoke-Free Ontario Act, 2017.

If the owner of a tobacco retail location in Peel Region is convicted of a tobacco sales offence at that retail location, and
if that owner, or a previous owner was convicted of a separate tobacco sales offence at the same address, within the
preceding five years, Peel Public Health will request a “Notice of Prohibition Against the Sale, Supply,

Storage and Delivery” (also known as an “Automatic Prohibition (AP)”) from the Ministry of Health.

If granted, this Notice would prevent the retail location from being able to sell, supply or store tobacco on site for a
defined period of time.

Automatic Prohibition Orders will be posted for two years from the effective date. The following businesses have received an
Automatic Prohibition (AP) Order in the past two years.

This list was last updated on July 2, 2025.

To report an error, contact Peel Public Health by email at: peelhealth@peelregion.ca or call at:
905-799-7700 (toll free at 905-584-2216 in Caledon).

To search for a specific business, or address, press “CTRL-F”.

Disclaimer: Tobacco Sales Offences and Automatic Prohibition (AP)

Name and Address of Business AP Effective Date AP End Date
Where Offence Occurred (YYYY-MM-DD) (YYYY-MM-DD)

No AP Orders to Report

Disclaimer: Peel Public Health takes reasonable efforts to keep the information on this website current and accurate;
however, there is no guarantee that the information is complete or free from error.


https://www.peelregion.ca/business/owners-operators/tobacco-vape-retailer/#offences

